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January 28, 2008   

To:  Community Development and Recreation Committee  

From:  Advisory Committee on Homes for the Aged  

Subject: Request for Change of Name from Homes for the Aged Division to   
Long-Term Care Services Division  

Recommendation:  

The Advisory Committee on Homes for the Aged recommended that:  

1. The name of the Homes for the Aged Division be changed to the Long-Term 
Care Homes and Services Division effective June 1, 2008.  

2. Senior management develop both a communication plan and an 
implementation plan to support this change, thus ensuring that residents, 
clients, families, staff volunteers and the general public understand the 
change and the rationale for it.  

Background:  

The Advisory Committee on Homes for the Aged, on January 25, 2008 , considered a 
report (January 7, 2008) from the General Manager, Homes for the Aged, regarding a 
request for Change of Name from Homes for the Aged Division to Long-term Care 
Services Division.   
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